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THE MINUTE OF THE 3RD MEETING HEARTS – BUCHAREST, ROMANIA 

 
 
Between 22 and 24 JUNE 2013, Bucovina Guides 
Association was the host for the HEARTS project third 
meeting, in Bucharest. 
 
During the two days of the meeting, Bucovina Guides 
Association was the guest for 4 Greeks, from Computer 
House, Tripolis.  
 
The present partners were:  

 
Greece: Computer House, Tripolis 
Romania: Bucovina Guides Association, Suceava 
                            
 
Friday 21.06.2013 – the participants arrived in Bucharest by the plane.  
 
Saturday 22.06.2013 
 

The first day of the meeting started at the hotel where our guests were accommodated. 
We got to know each other and there we went to the National Museum “Dimitri Gusti”, 
Bucharest, the meeting place.  

In the museum, the meeting had an informal style, being held outdoor, in the garden of 
a traditional Romanian house. Here the aspects of the meeting agenda were discussed. 

We started with the welcoming wishes, after this, the project manager, Nicoleta 
Loghin, resumed the most important aspect of the meeting from May: tasks, deadlines, future 
meetings, etc.) 

On this occasion, we set the tasks for the Greek partner, which should be finished until a 
date due to be decided on the yahoo group later. The main discussion was based on the 
dissemination of the HEARTS project, the realization of an workshop and the creation of the 
digital literacy guide.  

Before the lunch break we had a presentation of the history and the connotations of 
each symbol of the old traditional house architecture. Also, the guide explained out guests the 
usage and also the meaning of each object and instrument from the house. 

After that, Eleni Tzani, from Greece, talked about the implementation of the 
questionnaire in Greece, which were the issues met during the realization of the report and 
also about the importance of the documentation for the creation of this report for her team.  
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In the second part of the day, after 5 p.m. , we visited the “Traditional Romanian IA fair” at the 
“Alchemia Contemporan Arts Centre”, organized by IIANA in Bucharest. There we were 
welcomed by the IIANA staff and Alchemia. 

After this, the manager of Alchimia, Dragos Farmazon, made a brief presentation of our project 
and partners and then, we talked about the objectives, the aims of our project and the 
importance of perpetuating the traditions from generation to generation.  

 
Lately, Ms. Anca Tatomir, from the Alchimia team, presented us different models of traditional 
“IA”, from different parts of the country. She explained the connotations and the meanings of 
the old , handmade symbols found on the shirts. This fair aimed to promote and perpetuate the 
traditional outfits and also to encourage people to still wear them. At the end, we were 
answered to the questions, all this in a jovial atmosphere with traditional Romanian music in 
the background.  

 
    

Sunday 23.06.2013 
This day was reserved for social and cultural visit to important social and cultural monuments 
from Bucharest.   
 
Monday 24.06.2013 – Departure day  
 


